
Dear parents and carers 
 
EASTER DISCOS - Thursday 27th March 2024 
 
The Discos are to be held in the school hall: 

 

Lower School - Years 3 and 4 3.15 pm – 4.30 pm 

Upper School - Years 5 and 6 5.00 pm – 6.15 pm 

 

Tickets 

· Price: £2.50 

· Availability: On sale via SCOPAY from Tuesday, 18th March 2025. There is no limit on numbers 
for this event but we do ask that you purchase your child’s ticket by the end of the day on 
Monday 24th March to enable the PTFA to arrange enough refreshments to cater for the number. 

Please note that we will not sell tickets after this date. 

Refreshments 

· Hot dogs (meat and vegetarian): £1.00 

· Sweets: 10p to 20p 

· Soft drinks: 20p 

· Raffle tickets: 10p 

Please discuss with your child what you think is reasonable for them to spend at the event. 

 

Logistics 

Lower School 

• All lower school children can come to school in non-uniform, regardless of whether they 
are attending the disco or not. 

• Ensure your child has a coat for playtimes if their disco outfit is not weather appropriate. 
• Children will be taken to the hall and checked in by a member of staff. 
• All money for the disco must be put in an envelope/money bag with your child’s name 

and class clearly labelled. The envelope should be given to the class teacher for 
safekeeping and will be returned to your child just before the disco. 

• At the end of the disco, children will be brought back to their classes. Parents/carers can 
pick them up from their usual place, as they do at the end of the school day. If your child 
is to return to the afterschool club, please complete the following form: 
https://forms.office.com/e/DNZYR8eC3f . They will be escorted back to the club by a 
member of staff. 

•  



Upper School 

• As children will be going home before the disco, they are expected to come to school in 
uniform. If they are attending the afterschool club, they can come in their disco outfit. 
Ensure they have a coat for breaktimes. 

• Please let us know your child’s home time arrangements by following this link: 
https://forms.office.com/e/JWSUfsJYau . 

Volunteers Needed 

• We need plenty of parent volunteers to help during the evening. If you are able to help, 
please indicate this by following the link to the form: 
https://forms.office.com/e/75rfdcdnpx 

• The jobs we require help with include cooking hot dogs, preparing hot dog rolls in the 
school kitchen, setting up tables with drinks, raffle tickets, sweets, and selling these 
items in the upper floor, year 6 classrooms. We will provide support and a plan. 

• Parents are asked to turn up about 20-30 minutes before the event. We will provide 
exact details nearer the day. 

• Please be aware that this event depends on parental help. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Craneswater PTFA 

 

 


